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August 23, 2013 

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Please be advised that there are several students in your child’s classroom who have a life 
threatening food allergy to peanut/tree nuts, sesame, eggs, and dairy.  Some of these food 
allergies not only cause a life threatening situation upon ingestion but also may cause a 
reaction through skin contact.  Therefore food will not be eaten in this particular 
classroom.  The students will eat snacks in an alternative location. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding as we work together this school year to 
promote student safety. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mr. Todd Murphy                  Mrs. Barbara Reddy 

Principal      School Nurse 
 

 


